Documentary Film on Horny Toads to be
Screened at SWOSU

01.24.2013

"Where Did the Horny Toad Go” will be the focus of a film screening and talk at
the SWOSU Department of Biological Sciences Seminar Series this Wednesday,
January 30, at 4 p.m. in Room 212 of the Old Science Building. SWOSU
graduate Stefanie Leland wrote, directed and produced the film. Admission is
free and the public is invited.

Stefanie and Beau Leland, a pair of independent flmmakers, will be featured as part

of the Southwestern Oklahoma State University Department of Biological Sciences
Seminar Series this Wednesday, January 30, at 4 p.m. in Room 212 of the Old Science
Building.

Admission is free and the public is invited.

The documentary film, entitled “Where Did the Horny Toad Go,” investigates the
dramatic decline in populations of the Texas horned lizard that was once common

in Oklahoma. The Lelands will give a brief introduction to their film followed by a
screening. They will be available to answer questions after the film. Film merchandise,
including t-shirts and DVD'’s, will be available for purchase.

Stefanie Leland grew up in western Oklahoma and is a 2003 SWOSU graduate with a
Bachelor of Science degree in Biology. She wrote, directed and produced the film along
with Beau, who directed the cinematography, edited and narrated the film.

For more information on this presentation and upcoming seminars in the series, contact
Dr. Steven O’Neal at 774-3091 or steven.oneal@swosu.edu.
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